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Dear Senate committee, My name is Marilyn Whygle. I am 70 years old, and I live in 

West Salem. I am retired after working for 14 years in the Oregon Cherry industry 

and 30 years in Oregon Nursery Industry. So I’ve had a lifetime of working in Oregon 

agriculture and have a great appreciation for what we have available to us here. I am 

a mother of three, grandmother of six, great grandmother of one.  I am writing to you 

today to let you know how concerned I am about the future of Oregon’s environment 

and natural resources. Especially with the current administration I think we need to 

have safeguards in place to protect them. I want my grandchildren and great 

grandchildren to grow up with the clean water, fresh air, the abundance of forest, 

waterways, and hiking trails that I have had in my lifetime. Our lives and livelihood 

literally depend on it. Tourism is in the balance if we don’t safeguard our beautiful 

resources.  

Please Support SJR 28.  

Thank you, Marilyn Whygle  


